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September 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Ski Visit – Courmayeur, Italy 2020 
 
It is my intention to organise a week skiing in Courmayeur, Italy travelling with Interski. The school has used this 
company for several years and has been impressed with their care and consideration.  
 
This interesting and picturesque ski area, in the Aosta Valley, has an array of lifts and caters extremely well for 
beginners. We will be based in the Hotel Valdigne, a short distance by coach to the cable car. The accommodation is 
clean and warm and the bedrooms all have a private bathroom with a shower. 
 
The ski week will take place during February Half-Term. The cost of the holiday for the Year 2020 is £1014.00 and I 
confirm the package as follows: 
 
Departure date:   Saturday 15 February 2020 
Return date:   Sunday 23 February 2020 
 

 Breakfast en-route – both outward and return journeys 

 Comprehensive insurance cover 

 6 day lift pass 

 Full board whilst at the resort (luncheon vouchers each day on the mountain) 

 All bedrooms en-suite 

 All equipment hire (skis, boots, sticks) 

 4 hours of supervised skiing per day with qualified instructors 

 Full après-ski programme including swimming, bowling, skating etc. 

 Service of a resort representative 

 Full Association of British Travel Agents protection 
 
I intend to take 40 students, all of those from the present Year 7. I wholeheartedly recommend the above package to 
parents, as this has been individually tailored to meet our school’s requirements. 
 
If you wish your child to be considered for selection for the above, please log on to ParentPay and pay the deposit of 
£100.00 by Monday 22 October 2018. In the event of the visit being oversubscribed, participation will be decided by 
the drawing of lots. Further instalments are due at a later date. You will be notified when confirmation of a place is 
received. If you have any queries at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me on r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr R Solk     
Faculty Leader: Physical Education 

https://web.tgsch.uk/
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